
CIRCULAR NO. 38/2011 DATE : 08.11.2011

TO,
ALL MEMBERS

PROPOSED STRIKE ON 8TH & 9TH NOVEMBER – 2011

DEFERRED

We quote hereunder the text of AISBOF Circular No.101 dt. 05.11.2011 on the captioned 
subject, the contents of which are self-explicit.

TEXT

“The Corporate Centre Management has again sent us a request letter 
today to call  off  the proposed Strike on 8th  & 9th Nov.2011,  in  order  to 
safeguard the image of the Bank and to avoid huge inconvenience to our 
valued customers. In view of the  positive  response on some of the strike 
issues  and  assurance  from  the  Management  to  proceed  with  further 
discussions on the remaining issues to find amicable solutions, it has been 
decided,  after consulting all our affiliates,  to defer the two days strike on 8th 

& 9th Nov.2011.

2. Comrades,  it  is  yet  another  feather  in  the  cap  of  the  Federation  for 
arriving at an amicable solution on some of the issues.  The discussions on 
remaining issues will continue. We shall share the details in due course. 

3. We  congratulate  and  compliment  our  leaders  and  members,  who 
supported  our  action  programme wholeheartedly,  which  has  made  the 
management to come to the negotiating table.”

With warm greetings,

                  (ANIRUDH AKHAURI)
                 GENERAL SECRETARY
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